
From: Thomas Reider [mailto:reiderthomas@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 10:08 AM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: Proposed Change #297 
 
  We are not in favor of Proposed Change #297. In our opinion you are choosing a 
lightly populated residential area where the opposition to the proposal might be scant. 
Shame on you! The Buffalo Slough should remain protected. It is one of Portlands 
hidden gems. We are: 
Thomas W Reider and Jill DeRosa 
3544 NE Hancock St 
Portland, Or 97212 
 


